

United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-1011

Dear CEO of Yoocaa.

I am writing regarding the November 2nd Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) recall of your baby loungers. Recently, the CPSC found that the baby loungers failed to meet safety requirements for infant sleep products, posing a suffocation risk and fall and entrapment hazards.

Children are simply precious. They're everything to us. Their safety and well-being are our highest concerns. For the safety of Georgia's children, I ask that you please provide an answer to the below questions in writing within two weeks.

- 1. What safety analysis procedures are in place for your children's products?
- 2. How will you ensure that your future infant sleeping products meet CPSC requirements?
- 3. In light of your recent recall decision, what steps are you taking to reach out to consumers who have purchased these products to ensure baby safety?
- 4. What steps are you taking to ensure adequate safety review of other and future products?

Thank you for your prompt attention to our questions. We look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Jon Ossoff

United States Senator